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For Immediate Release      October 20, 2022 
 

**UPDATE:  MCTXSheriff Investigating Found Human Remains in Willis 
 

On Wednesday, October 19, 2022, at about 10:00 AM, Deputies with the Montgomery County 
Sheriff’s Office responded to a report of skeletal remains found in an abandoned white Ford F250 
in the 11800 block of Calvary Road in Willis, Texas.   
 
The identity of the human remains found in the 11800 block of Calvary Road on October 19, 2022 
have been presumptively identified and is pending confirmation by the Montgomery County 
Forensic Services.  The individual is not listed as a missing person. 
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MCTXSheriff Investigating Found Human Remains in Willis 
 

On Wednesday, October 19, 2022, at about 10:00 AM, Deputies with the Montgomery County 
Sheriff’s Office responded to a report of skeletal remains found in an abandoned white Ford F250 
in the 11800 block of Calvary Road in Willis, Texas.   
 
Detectives with the Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office Homicide/Violent Crimes Unit and 
Investigators with the Crime Scene Unit responded and are currently conducting an investigation. 
 
The circumstances surrounding the death are undetermined and there is no further information 
available at this time.   
 
If anyone has information about this incident, please contact the Montgomery County Sheriff’s 
Office at 936-760-5800 and refer to case #22A312942. 
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